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As the Vice President of AVVA one of the major duties was to be in contact with the National 

President and to be available to help in any way needed. I have participated in all meetings called 

by the President or any executive member of the board.  On all committees I was able to attend 

as a non- voting member. I attended the board meetings held in Silver Spring and was able to 

participate In VVA Committees.  

I worked closely with our Treasurer after our Leadership / Convention with the donations 

received for Project Friendship. Using the list of States, Chapters or Individuals who donated, I 

was able to write the thank you notes for their donation. 

At Leadership in, Greenville, South Carolina, last year, I attended many meetings. I was able to 

share what I learned about our new, as well as existing programs, with my state and other 

interested people.  

I am always available to VVA/AVVA members, or to anyone that needs help or who have a 

question. I am always there to help. My commitment to AVVA is strong. We are growing and 

progressing. We have a lot of work ahead but we can do it as long as we work together as a team. 

We can do it.  

I have learned so much from this organization and want to spread to everyone the knowledge 

that I have obtain. 

 

Kathy Andras 

Vice President  


